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ALFRED, NY – With winter approaching, it is important that students have the proper attire needed to keep warm.
With that in mind, Alfred University has organized a “Winter Survival Drive” to help students who may have arrived
on campus in August unprepared for the winter months.

The University is accepting donations – winter coats, sweaters, hats, gloves and mittens, socks, and other gear – that
can be given to those students who lack the appropriate cold weather attire.

Donated items can be dropped off at the Division of Student Affairs offices in Powell Campus Center. Students who
need cold weather attire can pick up items at or near the Welcome Desk in the second floor lobby.


